
Willway Week Ahead
November 27 - December 1

Monday
November 27

Tuesday
November 28

Wednesday
November 29

Thursday
November 30

Friday
December 1

2:35 pm - Hilltop
Pick-Up in the

Multi-Purpose Room

Hot Lunch Day- Edo
Japan

Last Day to Order Willway Clothing:
Willway clothing order is still open! If you are interested in purchasing some school clothing, please click on the link for all
the details. Orders are due TOMORROW, November 24th at midnight when the link will be closed. Delivery will be
before the winter break.

https://willway-elementary-school.itemorder.com/

Hilltop Orders:
The remainder of the Hilltop order will be arriving at Willway on Tuesday, November 28th. Families can pick up their
orders after school on Tuesday from the Multi-Purpose Room.

Christmas Shoppe:
We are hoping that families will donate gently used items, nearly new items that are small and in good condition with no
missing pieces. The more items we have, the more selection the students will have when shopping for their family
members. We are also in need of gift bags and tissue paper. All items will cost $2.00. Our Christmas Shoppe will run on
December 11th and 12th for students to shop for loved ones. Thank you so much for all the donations!!

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/willway-elementary-school.itemorder.com/__;!!AqQTiOZlHyw!85eW7Ni6AN8miqeTHc6-kWTbyovkQ8muXFQ-o1YlNUJ2eS0Ivy2MeEqtA1Fh4C6JxHcR21ZXmSZsG7EKlNuQlydjPA$


Goldstream Food Bank:
Our school has decided that we would like to do a couple of things to support our local food bank. We will have a few
black bins kept outside of the school office in the hallway for families who would like to donate a non-perishable food item,
toiletry item or baby item. The bins will be available starting on Monday, November 27th and will end on Tuesday,
December 12th.

We will also be donating all of our proceeds from the Christmas Shoppe to the food bank as they are able to purchase
items that are needed at a lower cost which makes the funds raised go further.

The Goldstream Food Bank will collect all the donations on December 13th in the morning.

Attendance:
If your child is not attending school, will be late or picked up early, please email our attendance email address,
which is willway@sd62.bc.ca and let us know the teacher or to cc the teacher in the email. Thank you!

PAC News:
Please read the attached information from our PAC. They have many events on the go including our next family night.

Upcoming Dates:
December 6 - PAC Meeting at 6:00 pm (online)
December 8 - Popcorn (last day to order Nov. 29)
December 13 - Ali Baba Pizza (last day to order Dec. 5)
December 14 - PAC Movie Night
December 22 - Pancake Breakfast
December 22 - Last day Before Winter Break
December 25 to January 5 - Winter Vacation
January 8 - School Reopens

mailto:willway@sd62.bc.ca

